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The Two Oceans Aquarium is pleased to announce that we will be hosting the 2019 Southern African Shark & Ray Symposium (SASRS) from 9 to 11 September 2019 in Cape Town, South Africa. Please save the date! 

We invite academics and students from Africa – and overseas groups who have previously conducted research on Chondrichthyans in Africa – to present their work at this exciting gathering of likeminded colleagues from around the continent. Please email your questions to SharkAndRaySymposium@aquarium.co.za. 

Further symposium information will be shared in the coming months. 

Kind regards
Dr Nathalie Viljoen
Chair, 5th Southern African Shark & Ray Symposium


